
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
October 8, 2020 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center in the Town Office 

Building on Depot Square.  In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Tim Clouatre, Andy Dussault, and 

Chad Whitehead. 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:00 AM.   

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes from our September 10 meeting.  Seconded by Lauren.  

Approved by T & L 

 

Andy Dussault explained that the deeds for the ‘orphan’ pieces adjacent to the CVBY have been 

recorded in the Town Office.  The next step in this process is for Truline to locate all of the 

stones and enter them into a database that we’ll have to confirm location and names.  He will 

also request that they provide an estimate to do similar work at the Grove Cemetery, a project for 

next year. 

 

We discussed fencing options for the CVBY.  Lauren and Tim will work on paying attention to 

cemetery and other fencing they see and we’ll begin to gather information on options including 

costs. 

 

Tim reported he’s continuing his progress on the Policy and Bylaws.  

 

Tim moved to adjourn at 8.45.  Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T & L 

 

Lauren Järvi 
 

Next meeting scheduled for 8AM November 12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


